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SHORTLISTED TEAMS FOR THE  
AIRTRAIN NEWARK REPLACEMEN PROGRAM 

SYSTEM TECHNOLOGY PROJECT 
 

The Port Authority of New York and New Jersey has concluded its evaluation of Statements of 

Qualifications (SOQs) submitted in response to the Request for Qualifications (RFQ 

#6000001266), published December 8, 2022, with responses due February 2, 2023, for the 

AirTrain Newark Replacement Program – System Technology Project.  

The following Respondents to the RFQ have been selected (shortlisted) to advance to the next 

Phase of the procurement process. The following will proceed to the Request for Proposals 

(RFP) phase of the procurement process (listed in alphabetical order): 

 

1. Alstom Transport USA Inc. 

 

2. DCCCA1 Inc. (Doppelmayr) 

 

3. Mitsubishi Heavy Industries America Inc. 

 

 


